
	
	

ENVIRONMENTAL	MANAGEMENT	AND	BEHAVIOR	POLICY	
  
In	Nea	Comunicación	we	have	both	 implemented	an	integrated	a	system	of	both	quality	and	
environmental	management	based	on	international	standards	ISO	9001:	2015	and	ISO	14001:	
2015.		

Our	management	policy	is	the	following:		

"In	Nea	Comunicación,	 S.L.,	 from	now	on	Neabranding,	we	understand	 the	excellence	 in	 the	
management	as	 the	 improvement	of	 the	 satisfaction	of	our	 clients	and	of	our	environmental	
behavior.	 To	 achieve	 this	 objective,	 we	 have	 implemented	 an	 integrated	 a	 both	 quality	 and	
environmental	 management	 system,	 based	 on	 UNE	 -	 EN	 ISO	 9001:	 2015	 and	 UNE	 -	 EN	 ISO	
14001:	2015	standards,	in	our	activities:	"Supply	and	installation	of	signage	elements".		

Our	Management	Policy	is	based	on	the	following	guidelines:		

 Achieve	the	greatest	client´s	satisfaction	in	our	activities	of	supplying		signage	elements.	

 Strictly	comply	with	the	requirements	of	our	clients,	legal	wise,	related	to	our	services	and	

our	environmental	behavior;	our	both	internal	requirements	and	volunteers	defined	in	our	

management	system.		

 Continuous	 improvement	 of	 our	 supply	 and	 installation	 processes,	 as	 well	 as	 of	 our	

environmental	behavior	and	all	the	processes	that	are	developed	within	the	framework	of	

our	management	system.		

 Protection	 of	 the	 environment,	 including	 pollution-prevention,	 reducing	 the	 negative	

impact	and	increasing	the	positive	impact	of	our	services.		

This	 policy	 is	 reflected	 in	 the	 management	 objectives	 and	 will	 be	 carried	 out	 through	 the	
development	of	the	compliance	plan.		

Regarding	our	environmental	 impact,	 the	main	aspects	 that	we	have	 identified	and	 in	which	
we	have	mainly	implemented	control	and	improvement	guidelines	are	the	following:		

- Power	consumption		
- Water	consumption		
- Paper	consumption		
- Consumption	of	printing	inks		
- Waste	generated	in	the	realization	of	our	facilities		
- Fuel	consumption	for	transport		
- Emissions	in	transport.			

	

If	 you	want	 to	know	the	 results	of	our	efforts	 in	 the	environmental	 field,	please	 feel	 free	 to	
contact	our	organization	to	request	further	information	which	you	might	find	appropriate.	

	


